

18 July 2018

Dr Robert Tong AM Chair, Halloran Trust

Dear Dr Tong AM

Long Bow Golf Course

Thank you for your letter dated 18 July 2018. The Chair, Mary O'Kane has asked me to respond on her behalf.

We have forwarded a copy of your letter to the Department of Planning and Environment for their comment and will provide any response in due course.

In the meantime, we invite the applicant to provide any response you wish to make to the other reports and documents provided by the Department, by 30 July 2018.

We also draw your attention to the other opportunities the applicant is afforded to provide a response or any additional information to the Commission:

- an oral submission at the public meeting to be held on 24 June 2018. To make your oral submission to the public meeting, we remind you to please register with the Commission Secretariat by 5pm Friday 20 July 2018; and
- 2. consistent with the Commission's published Public Meeting Guidelines, the Commission will accept any written comment up to one week after the public meeting.

The Commission look forward to meeting with you tomorrow morning to more generally discuss the Long Bow Golf Course.

David McNamara

Director

Independent Planning Commission